
 

         Newsletter - Friday 8th June 2018  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Monday 
11th June  

Year 6 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE 
Alcohol and Energy Drink Workshop with Year 6 
After school football 3:15 - 4:15 

Tuesday 
12th June 

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
After school fitness club (Y 3&4)  3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 13th 
June 

Reception, Year 1 and 3 PE - Kit required 
Class Photographs AM 
Cinderella Rockerfella Performance 5:30pm 

Thursday 
14th June  

Year 5  and 4 PE - Kit required 
After school fitness club (Y5&6))  3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 
15th June 

Reception PE - Kit now required 
Cinderella Rockerfella Performance 1:00pm 

. 
 
 
 

 

Reception  The Whole Class 
Year 1       Jayden Wright 
Year 2       Alex Brunskill 
Year 3       Amber Turnbull 
Year 4       Robbie Lambe 
Year 5       Caden Kidd 
Year 6       Rebecca Britton 

         Willington Primary School 

Attendance League 

The top 3 so far 
are:- 

1st  Squarepants FC Y5 
2nd Post Wanderers Y2   

3rd Pete’s AFC Y4 
Be an Attendance  

H.E.R.O 
Here 

Everyday 
Ready 

On time 

Class Photographs 
Tempest photographers will be visiting school on 
Wednesday 13th June to take class photographs. 

Please ensure your child is wearing their full uniform. 
Details on how to order a copy will follow.  

‘Willington Primary continues to be good 
school’ – Ofsted May 2018  

We are very pleased that a  
recent visit from Ofsted             

confirmed that Willington           
Primary is a good school.  The 
inspection took place on the 
10th May but we have just      

received the written report this 
week.  The outcomes from the 

inspection are presented to 
school in the form of a letter and in it the inspector 

states that:  
‘Pupils are happy to attend Willington Primary 
School.  They told me that they feel safe and           

secure and love learning, especially in maths.  
Parents and carers are appreciative of your            
successful efforts to create a caring school              

community.  One expressed the opinions of many, 
when writing, ‘Willington is a very inclusive school 
in which the focus is very much on the well-being 

of the children as well as on academic results.’  
We are extremely proud of our school and your               

amazing children who make it so special.  Please take 

some time to visit our school website http://wp.me/

p6NnMZ-6cy to read the full report. 

Zoolab Visits Nursery and Reception  
Rob the Ranger from Zoolab visited nursery and  
reception class this week to teach them about  

minibeasts. The children got to hold a millipede, giant 
snail, cockroach and a snake. They even came face 

to face with a tarantula!  

Reception class Visit Low Barnes  
Reception class had a 

fabulous trip to Low 

Barnes  Nature Reserve 

this week to enhance 

their lifecycles topic. The 

children explored the 

site and did a spot of 

pond dipping and bird 

watching. They  

particularly enjoyed 

minibeast hunting as 

they were inspired by 

Rob the Zoolab Ranger 

earlier in the week! 


